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The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time Mark
Haddon 2009-02-24 A bestselling modern classic—both
poignant and funny—narrated by a fifteen year old
autistic savant obsessed with Sherlock Holmes, this
dazzling novel weaves together an old-fashioned mystery,
a contemporary coming-of-age story, and a fascinating
excursion into a mind incapable of processing emotions.
Christopher John Francis Boone knows all the countries
of the world and their capitals and every prime number
up to 7,057. Although gifted with a superbly logical
brain, Christopher is autistic. Everyday interactions
and admonishments have little meaning for him. At
fifteen, Christopher’s carefully constructed world falls
apart when he finds his neighbour’s dog Wellington
impaled on a garden fork, and he is initially blamed for
the killing. Christopher decides that he will track down
the real killer, and turns to his favourite fictional
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character, the impeccably logical Sherlock Holmes, for
inspiration. But the investigation leads him down some
unexpected paths and ultimately brings him face to face
with the dissolution of his parents’ marriage. As
Christopher tries to deal with the crisis within his own
family, the narrative draws readers into the workings of
Christopher’s mind. And herein lies the key to the
brilliance of Mark Haddon’s choice of narrator: The most
wrenching of emotional moments are chronicled by a boy
who cannot fathom emotions. The effect is dazzling,
making for one of the freshest debut in years: a comedy,
a tearjerker, a mystery story, a novel of exceptional
literary merit that is great fun to read.
Hatchet Gary Paulsen 2009-08-25 Celebrate the thirtieth
anniversary of the Newbery Honor–winning survival novel
Hatchet with a pocket-sized edition perfect for
travelers to take along on their own adventures. This
special anniversary edition includes a new introduction
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and commentary by author Gary Paulsen, pen-and-ink
illustrations by Drew Willis, and a water resistant
cover. Hatchet has also been nominated as one of
America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American
Read. Thirteen-year-old Brian Robeson, haunted by his
secret knowledge of his mother’s infidelity, is
traveling by single-engine plane to visit his father for
the first time since the divorce. When the plane
crashes, killing the pilot, the sole survivor is Brian.
He is alone in the Canadian wilderness with nothing but
his clothing, a tattered windbreaker, and the hatchet
his mother had given him as a present. At first consumed
by despair and self-pity, Brian slowly learns survival
skills—how to make a shelter for himself, how to hunt
and fish and forage for food, how to make a fire—and
even finds the courage to start over from scratch when a
tornado ravages his campsite. When Brian is finally
rescued after fifty-four days in the wild, he emerges
from his ordeal with new patience and maturity, and a
greater understanding of himself and his parents.
Soldier's Heart Gary Paulsen 2000 Eager to enlist,
fifteen-year-old Charley has a change of heart after
experiencing both the physical horrors and mental
anguish of Civil War combat.
The Time Hackers Gary Paulsen 2008-12-24 You ever open
your locker and find that some joker has left something
really weird inside? Seventh-grader Dorso Clayman opens
his locker door to find a dead body. Thirty seconds
later it disappears. It’s not the first bizarre thing
that has appeared in his locker and then vanished.
Something’s going on. Somebody has decided to make Dorso
and his buddy Frank the target of some strange technopractical jokes. The ultimate gamesters have hacked into
the time line, and things from the past are appearing in
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the present. Soon, the jokes aren’t funny
anymore—they’re dangerous. Dorso and Frank have got to
beat the time hackers at their own game by breaking the
code, before they get lost in the past themselves.
Make Lemonade Virginia Euwer Wolff 2006-05-02 In order
to earn money for college, fourteen-year-old LaVaughn
babysits for a teenage mother.
The Voyage of the Frog Gary Paulsen 2014-05-27 This
adventure novel about survival at sea by Newbery Honor
author Gary Paulsen is now available in an After Words
paperback edition! David thought he was alone, that the
ocean around him was all there was of the world. The
wind screamed, the waves towered, and his boat, the
twenty-two foot fiberglass FROG, skidded and bucked and,
each moment, filled deeper and grew heavier with sea
water. David thought surely he was dead at fourteen. His
uncle Owen, who had taught him about sailing safely,
would be so angry. Owen had died only days ago, his last
wish for David to take the FROG out on his own, and sail
her beyond sight of the coast, and once there, scatter
Owen's ashes.
Desiring God John Piper 1996 Insightful and heartwarming, this classic book is written for those who seek
to know God better. It unfolds life-impacting, biblical
truths and has been called a "soul-stirring celebration
of the pleasures of knowing God."
Nightjohn Gary Paulsen 1995 An adult slave named
Nightjohn teaches twelve-year-old Sarny, also a slave,
how to read, in spite of the grim consequences that
could result if they are discovered. Reprint. AB. SLJ.
PW.
Harris and Me Gary Paulsen 2007 Sent to live with
relatives on their farm because of his unhappy home
life, an eleven-year-old city boy meets his distant
Downloaded from shop-us.franzcollection.com on September
26, 2022 by guest

cousin Harris and is given an introduction to a whole
new world.
Canyons Gary Paulsen 2011-08-31 Two boys, separated by
the canyons of time and two vastly different cultures,
face the challenges by which they will become men.
Coyote Runs, an Apache boy, takes part in his first
raid. But he is to be a man for only a short time. More
than a hundred years later, while camping near Dog
Canyon, 15-year-old Brennan Cole becomes obsessed with a
skull that he finds, pierced by a bullet. He learns that
it is the skull of an Apache boy executed by soldiers in
1864. A mystical link joins Brennan and Coyote Runs, and
Brennan knows that neither boy will find peace until
Coyote Runs' skull is carried back to an ancient sacred
place. In a grueling journey through the canyon to
return the skull, Brennan confronts the challenge of his
life.
In the Lake of the Woods Tim O'Brien 2006-09-01 This
riveting novel of love and mystery from the author of
The Things They Carried examines the lasting impact of
the twentieth century’s legacy of violence and warfare,
both at home and abroad. When long-hidden secrets about
the atrocities he committed in Vietnam come to light, a
candidate for the U.S. Senate retreats with his wife to
a lakeside cabin in northern Minnesota. Within days of
their arrival, his wife mysteriously vanishes into the
watery wilderness.
Night Elie Wiesel 2013-09-10 A New Translation From The
French By Marion Wiesel Born in Sighet, Transylvania,
Elie Wiesel was a teenager when he and his family were
taken from their home in 1944 and deported to the
Auschwitz concentration camp, and then to Buchenwald.
Night is the terrifying record of Elie Wiesel's memories
of the death of his family, the death of his own
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innocence, and his despair as a deeply observant Jew
confronting the absolute evil of man. This new
translation by his wife and most frequent translator,
Marion Wiesel, corrects important details and presents
the most accurate rendering in English of Elie Wiesel's
seminal work.
Elly: My True Story of the Holocaust Elly Gross
2010-02-01 Told in short, gripping chapters, this is an
unforgettable true story of survival. The author was
featured in Steven Spielberg's Survivors of the Shoah
Visual History Foundation. At just 15, her mother, and
brother were taken from their Romanian town to the
Auschwitz-II/Birkenau concentration camp. When they
arrived at Auschwitz, a soldier waved Elly to the right;
her mother and brother to the left. She never saw her
family alive again. Thanks to a series of miracles, Elly
survived the Holocaust. Today she is dedicated to
keeping alive the stories of those who did not. Elly
appeared on CBS's 60 Minutes for her involvement in
bringing an important lawsuit against Volkswagen, whose
German factory used her and other Jews as slave
laborers.
Terror by Night Terry Caffey 2011-10-12 At 3:00 a.m. on
March 1, 2008, Terry Caffey awoke to find his daughter’s
boyfriend standing in his bedroom with a gun. An instant
later the teen opened fire, killing Terry’s wife, his
two sons, and wounding him 12 times, before setting the
house ablaze. Terry fell into deep depression and
planned to kill himself, but God intervened. Upon
visiting his burned-out property, Terry noticed a
scorched scrap of paper from one of his wife’s books
leaning against a tree trunk. The page read: “[God,] I
couldn’t understand why You would take my family and
leave me behind to struggle along without them. And I
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guess I still don’t totally understand that part of it.
But I do believe that You’re sovereign; You’re in
control.” That page was like a direct message from God,
and it turned Terry’s life around. Now, one year later,
Terry is remarried, the adoptive father of two young
sons, and working to rebuild his relationship with his
17-year-old daughter, who is currently serving two life
sentences in a Texas state penitentiary for her
involvement in the crimes. Terror by Night tells the
compelling story of how Terry Caffey found peace after
his wife and sons were brutally murdered and his teenage
daughter implicated in the crime. Sharing never-beforetold details about the night of the crime and subsequent
murder trial, it explains how Terry was able to forgive
the men who murdered his family, and how he even
interceded with the prosecutors on their behalf. A
powerful example of how the power of forgiveness can
bring healing after tragedy and great loss, it shows how
God can bring good out of even the darkest tragedies.
Sarny Gary Paulsen 2011-08-31 Many readers of Nightjohn
have wanted to know what happened to Sarny, the young
slave whom Nightjohn taught to read. Here is Sarny's
story, from the moment she leaves the plantation in the
last days of the Civil War, suddenly a free woman in
search of her sold-away children. Her search takes her
to New Orleans and the home of the mysterious and
remarkable Miss Laura. Like Nightjohn, Miss Laura
changes Sarny's life, and she helps Sarny pass
Nightjohn's gift on to new generations. This riveting
saga follows Sarny until her last days in the 1930s and
gives readers a panoramic view of America in a time of
trial, tragedy, and hoped-for change.
Tracker Gary Paulsen 2000-04-01 Only 13, John must track
a deer in the Minnesota woods for his family's winter
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meat, and in doing so finds himself drawn to the doe
he's been tracking and hating his role as hunter.
Fierce Leadership Susan Scott 2009-09-15 From the author
of the acclaimed book Fierce Conversations comes the
antidote to some of the most wrongheaded practices of
business today. · “Provide anonymous feedback.” · “Hire
smart people.” · “Hold people accountable.” These are
all sound, business practices, right? Not so fast, says
leadership visionary and bestselling author Susan Scott.
In fact, these mantras — despite being long-accepted and
adopted by business leaders everywhere — are completely
wrongheaded. Worse, they are costing companies billions
of dollars, driving away valuable employees and
profitable customers, limiting performance, and stalling
careers. Yet they are so deeply ingrained in
organizational cultures that no one has questioned them.
Until now. In Fierce Leadership, Scott teaches us how to
spot the worst “best” practices in our organizations
using a technique she calls “squid eye”–the ability to
see the “tells” or signs that we have fallen prey to
disastrous behaviors by knowing what to look for. Only
then, she says, can we apply the antidote.. Informed by
over a decade of conversations with Fortune 500
executives, this book is that antidote. With fierce new
approaches to everything from employee feedback to
corporate diversity to customer relations, Scott offers
fresh and surprising alternatives to six of the socalled “best” practices permeating today’s businesses.
This refreshingly candid book is a must-read for any
manager or leader at any level who is ready to take a
long hard look at what trouble might be lurking in their
organization - and do something about it.
A Dialogue on Personal Identity and Immortality John
Perry 1978-03-15 Perry's excellent dialogue makes a
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complicated topic stimulating and accessible without any
sacrifice of scholarly accuracy or thoroughness.
Professionals will appreciate the work's command of the
issues and depth of argument, while students will find
that it excites interest and imagination. --David M.
Rosenthal, CUNY, Lehman College
The Crossing Gary Paulsen 2014-05-27 A critically
acclaimed tearjerker from a master storyteller: On one
side of the border is brutality and heartache; on the
other side—a new life. Fourteen-year-old Manny is an
orphan in Juarez, Mexico. He competes with his bigger,
meaner rivals for the coins American tourists throw off
the bridge between Texas and his town. Across that
heavily guarded bridge await a different world and a
better existence. On the night when Manny dares the
crossing—through the muddy shallows of the Rio Grande,
past the searchlights and the border patrol—the young
man encounters an old stranger who could prove to be an
ally or an enemy. Manny can't tell for certain. But if
he is to achieve his dream, then he must be willing to
risk everything—even his life.
Church of God Study Guide: A Monotheistic, Sabbath Observant View of the Scriptures David Yvinec-Dunlop
2016-12-14 Church of God Study Guide: A Monotheistic,
Sabbath-Observant View of the Scriptures promises to
reward its dedicated readers with a deepened
understanding and appreciation of the oneness of God the
Father, the obedience of Yeshua, his chosen servant, the
centrality of faithful Sabbath-keeping in the lives of
believers, and the dependability of the truths contained
in the Scriptures. Church of God Study Guide: A
Monotheistic, Sabbath-Observant View of the Scriptures
presents the basic doctrinal beliefs of the Church of
God, a body of believers who keep the commandments of
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God the Father, Yehovah, and follow the example of
Yeshua, the Lord Jesus Christ. Resting on the truths of
the Bible, this guide walks readers through the
scripturally grounded teachings that trace their roots
to the time of the apostles.
Tuck Everlasting Natalie Babbitt 2015-01-20 Critically
acclaimed when it was first published, Tuck Everlasting
has become a much-loved, well-studied modern-day
classic. This anniversary edition features an in-depth
interview conducted by Betsy Hearne in which Natalie
Babbitt takes a look at Tuck Everlasting twenty-five
years later. What if you could live forever? Is eternal
life a blessing or a curse? That is what young Winnie
Foster must decide when she discovers a spring on her
family’s property whose waters grant immortality.
Members of the Tuck family, having drunk from the
spring, tell Winnie of their experiences watching life
go by and never growing older. But then Winnie must
decide whether or not to keep the Tucks’ secret—and
whether or not to join them on their never-ending
journey. Praise for Tuck Everlasting by Natalie Babbitt:
“A fearsome and beautifully written book that can't be
put down or forgotten.” —The New York Times “Exciting
and excellently written.” —The New York Times Book
Review “With its serious intentions and light touch the
story is, like the Tucks, timeless.” —Chicago Sun-Times
“Probably the best work of our best children's
novelist.” —Harper's “Natalie Babbitt's great skill is
spinning fantasy with the lilt and sense of timeless
wisdom of the old fairy tales. . . . It lingers on,
haunting your waking hours, making you ponder.” —The
Boston Globe “This book is as shapely, crisp, sweet, and
tangy as a summer-ripe pear.” —Entertainment Weekly This
title has Common Core connections.
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Building Character Through Literature Rosann Jweid 2001
Provides summaries for old and new children's classics,
such as "A Wrinkle in Time" and "Harry Potter and the
Sorcerer's Stone."
Woodsong Gary Paulsen 1990 For a rugged outdoor man and
his family, life in northern Minnesota is a wild
experience involving wolves, deer, and the sled dogs
that make their way of life possible. Includes an
account of the author's first Iditarod, a dogsled race
across Alaska.
If You Were a Kid at the First Thanksgiving Dinner
Melissa Sarno 2017 As one of the few young children
living in the Plymouth colony, Miles Allterton is always
looking to make new friends. In a nearby Wampanoag
settlement, a girl named Aquina wants to hunt with her
father and brothers. When the two children meet during
preparations for a harvest feast, they quickly strike up
a friendship. Follow along as they and their families
attend the first Thanksgiving celebration.
Sarny, a Life Remembered Gary Paulsen 1999 Set during
the final days of the Civil War, a widowed slave girl
begins a long, daring search to find the children who
had been taken away from her and sold into slavery.
Reprint. AB. K. SLJ. PW.
The Boy in the Striped Pajamas John Boyne 2008-12-18 Two
young boys encounter the best and worst of humanity
during the Holocaust in this powerful read that USA
Today called "as memorable an introduction to the
subject as The Diary of Anne Frank.” Berlin, 1942: When
Bruno returns home from school one day, he discovers
that his belongings are being packed in crates. His
father has received a promotion and the family must move
to a new house far, far away, where there is no one to
play with and nothing to do. A tall fence stretches as
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far as the eye can see and cuts him off from the strange
people in the distance. But Bruno longs to be an
explorer and decides that there must be more to this
desolate new place than meets the eye. While exploring
his new environment, he meets another boy whose life and
circumstances are very different from his own, and their
meeting results in a friendship that has devastating
consequences.
TV Guide 2006
Law for Business and Personal Use John E. Adamson
2011-01-11 Explore the foundations of business law as
well as the application of legal concepts to everyday
life. LAW FOR BUSINESS AND PERSONAL USE, 19E, combines
strong content and interactive technology with
consistent, proven instruction to maintain student
interest and support active learning. Coverage includes
contracts, criminal law, environmental law, family law,
and consumer protection. With more than 1,000 cases, LAW
FOR BUSINESS AND PERSONAL USE, 19E, offers plenty of
opportunities for case analysis and research. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
The Pigman Paul Zindel 2011-05-14 One of the bestselling young adult books of all time, written by
Pulitzer Prize-winning author Paul Zindel. John Conlan
is nicknamed “The Bathroom Bomber” after setting off
firecrackers in the boys’ bathroom 23 times without ever
getting caught. John and his best friend, Lorraine, can
never please their parents, and school is a chore. To
pass the time, they play pranks on unsuspecting people
and it's during one of these pranks that they meet the
“Pigman.” In spite of themselves, John and Lorraine soon
get caught up in Mr. Pignati’s zest for life. In fact,
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they become so involved that they begin to destroy the
only corner of the world that has ever mattered to them.
Can they stop before it’s too late?'
Trifles Susan Glaspell 1916
Video Movie Guide 1998 Mick Martin 1997 Reviews
thousands of movies and rates each film according to a
five-star rating system, and features cross-indexing by
title, director, and cast.
Esperanza Rising (Scholastic Gold) Pam Muñoz Ryan
2012-10-01 Esperanza Rising joins the Scholastic Gold
line, which features award-winning and beloved novels.
Includes exclusive bonus content! Esperanza thought
she'd always live a privileged life on her family's
ranch in Mexico. She'd always have fancy dresses, a
beautiful home filled with servants, and Mama, Papa, and
Abuelita to care for her. But a sudden tragedy forces
Esperanza and Mama to flee to California and settle in a
Mexican farm labor camp. Esperanza isn't ready for the
hard work, financial struggles brought on by the Great
Depression, or lack of acceptance she now faces. When
Mama gets sick and a strike for better working
conditions threatens to uproot their new life, Esperanza
must find a way to rise above her difficult
circumstances-because Mama's life, and her own, depend
on it.
A Prayer for Owen Meany John Irving 2002 While playing
baseball in the summer of 1953, Owen Meany hits a foul
ball that kills his best friend's mother, and he becomes
convinced that he is an instrument of God, in a new
edition of Irving's seventh novel, featuring a new
introduction by the author. 20,000 first printing.
Of Mice and Men John Steinbeck 1937 Tells a story about
the strange relationship of two migrant workers who are
able to realize their dreams of an easy life until one
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of them succumbs to his weakness for soft, helpless
creatures and strangles a farmer's wife.
Tomorrow, When The War Began John Marsden 1995-03-27
When Ellie and six of her friends return home from a
camping trip deep in the bush, they find things
hideously wrong -- their families gone, houses empty and
abandoned, pets and stock dead. Gradually they begin to
comprehend that their country has been invaded and
everyone in the town has been taken prisoner. As the
horrible reality of the situation becomes evident they
have to make a life-and-death decision: to run back into
the bush and hide, to give themselves up to be with
their families, or to stay and try to fight. This
reveting, tautly-drawn novel seems at times to be only a
step away from today's headlines.
The Night Manager John le Carré 2015-09-16 Now an AMC
miniseries • The acclaimed novel from the #1 New York
Times bestselling author of A Legacy of Spies and
Tinker, Tailor, Soldier, Spy John le Carré, the
legendary author of sophisticated spy thrillers, is at
the top of his game in this classic novel of a world in
chaos. With the Cold War over, a new era of espionage
has begun. In the power vacuum left by the Soviet Union,
arms dealers and drug smugglers have risen to immense
influence and wealth. The sinister master of them all is
Richard Onslow Roper, the charming, ruthless Englishman
whose operation seems untouchable. Slipping into this
maze of peril is Jonathan Pine, a former British soldier
who’s currently the night manager of a posh hotel in
Zurich. Having learned to hate and fear Roper more than
any man on earth, Pine is willing to do whatever it
takes to help the agents at Whitehall bring him down—and
personal vengeance is only part of the reason why.
Praise for The Night Manager “A splendidly exciting,
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finely told story . . . masterly in its conception.”—The
New York Times Book Review “Intrigue of the highest
order.”—Chicago Sun-Times “Richly detailed and
rigorously researched . . . Le Carré’s gift for building
tension through character has never been better
realized.”—People “Grimly fascinating, often nervewracking, and impossible to put down.”—Boston Herald
Stealing Freedom Elisa Carbone 2008-12-30 Twelve-yearold Ann Maria Weems works from sunup to sundown, wraps
rags around her feet in the winter, and must do whatever
her master or mistress orders--but she has something
that many plantation slaves don't have. She has her
wonderful family around her. To Ann, her teasing
brothers, her older sister, and her protective and
loving parents are everything. And then one day, they
are gone. Separated from her family by her master and
shipped off as a housemaid, Ann learns something about
independence and about love before the opportunity for
escape arrives. A white man risks his life for Ann, cuts
her hair short, dresses her like a boy, and launches her
on her journey on the Underground Railroad to Canada,
her family, and finally to freedom. Until she was a
teenager, Ann Maria Weems lived in the mid-1800s near
the author's home in Maryland. This fictionalized
account of her extraordinary life is ideal for students,
teachers, and parents hungry for interesting and
informative reading in African-American history and the
Underground Railroad.
The Castle on Sunset Shawn Levy 2020-04-28 The
definitive--and salacious--history of the iconic hotel
that Hollywood stars have called a home away from home
for almost a century. Since 1929, Hollywood's brightest
stars have flocked to the Chateau Marmont as if it were
a second home. Perched above the Sunset Strip like a
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fairytale castle, the Chateau seems to come from another
world entirely. An apartment building-turned-hotel, it
has been the backdrop for generations of gossip and
folklore: director Nicholas Ray slept with his sixteenyear-old Rebel Without a Cause star Natalie Wood; Jim
Morrison swung from the balconies; John Belushi suffered
a fatal overdose; and Lindsay Lohan got the boot after
racking up nearly $50,000 in charges in less than two
months. Much of what's happened inside the Chateau's
walls has eluded the public eye--until now. With wit and
insight, Shawn Levy recounts the wild revelries and
scandalous liaisons, the creative breakthroughs and
marital breakdowns, the births and deaths to which the
hotel has been a party.
The Underground Railroad Colson Whitehead 2018 #1 New
York Times Bestseller - Winner of the Pulitzer Prize Winner of the National Book Award - Winner of the Andrew
Carnegie Medal for Excellence in Fiction - Longlisted
for the Man Booker Prize One of the Best books of the
Year: The New York Times, The Washington Post, NPR, The
Boston Globe, The Seattle Times, HuffPost, Esquire,
Minneapolis Star Tribune Look for Whitehead's acclaimed
new novel, The Nickel Boys, available now Cora is a
young slave on a cotton plantation in Georgia. An
outcast even among her fellow Africans, she is on the
cusp of womanhood--where greater pain awaits. And so
when Caesar, a slave who has recently arrived from
Virginia, urges her to join him on the Underground
Railroad, she seizes the opportunity and escapes with
him. In Colson Whitehead's ingenious conception, the
Underground Railroad is no mere metaphor: engineers and
conductors operate a secret network of actual tracks and
tunnels beneath the Southern soil. Cora embarks on a
harrowing flight from one state to the next,
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encountering, like Gulliver, strange yet familiar
iterations of her own world at each stop. As Whitehead
brilliantly re-creates the terrors of the antebellum
era, he weaves in the saga of our nation, from the
brutal abduction of Africans to the unfulfilled promises
of the present day. The Underground Railroad is both the
gripping tale of one woman's will to escape the horrors
of bondage--and a powerful meditation on the history we
all share.
TEACHING ENGLISH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE, Second Edition
MANISH A. VYAS 2015-09-17 English Language Teaching
(ELT), especially English as a Second Language (ESL) and
English as a Foreign Language (EFL), has been witnessing
unprecedented changes in curriculum, teaching
methodology, and the application of learning theories.
This has created a demand for teachers who can teach
English to learners of varied cultural, socio-economic
and psychological backgrounds. The book, in its second
edition, continues to discuss the modern trends,
innovations, as well as the difficulties and challenges
in teaching and learning ESL in a non-native context.
The book, with contributions from many experts (each one
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specializing in a particular field) from countries such
as UK, USA, Australia, New Zealand, India, Nigeria, Sri
Lanka, China, and Japan, provides new methods,
strategies and application-oriented solutions to
overcome the problems in a practical way. The book deals
with all topics pertinent to English as a Second
Language or English for the non-native speakers, and
these are further reinforced by a large number of
examples and quotations from different sources. The new
edition comes along with thoroughly improvised chapters
on Narrative Inquiry for Teacher Development (Chapter
13) and Mass Media, Language Attitudes and Language
Interaction Phenomena (Chapter 23): to provide an
insight on the innovative approaches in Teacher training
and in classrooms, and new approaches and changing
language dimensions in the world of media, and in
general. What distinguishes the text is its focus on
modern innovations and use of technology in ELT/CLT
(Communicative Language Teaching). Postgraduate Students
of English, teachers, teacher-trainees (B.Ed./M.A.
Education/M.Ed.), and teacher-educators who are
concerned with teaching English as a Second Language
(ESL) should find this book immensely helpful.a
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